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Dear Parents,

The School Swimming and Water Safety Program starts on Monday 04/03/2019. This is a very
valuable program for the health and safety of our students. Thank you for your support of this
program.

Every day for the next two weeks (04/03/2019 — 15/03/2019) students will need to bring the
following items to school:

e Swimming costumes (which can be worn to school in the morning under their uniforms)
e Achange of underwear for after their swimming session

e TWO dry towels :

e Thongs or SLIP ON shoes to wear at the pool

Please make sure your child has these items every day and that all items are clearly marked with

your child’s name.

The next two weeks will be a busy two weeks for our students and they will probably be tired at
the end of every day, but they will be having a lot of fun while they learn some very worthwhile

lessons.
Regards,
8_% %Lwﬁ
Mr S Edmonds Ms P Brien
(Principal) (AP Primary)

Phone: (02) 48213680  Fax: (02) 4821 1224
Email: crescent-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Web: www.thecrescentschool.com.au
Address: Fitzroy Street, Goulburn NSW 2580




